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Update: 
 
Marckenzy Nelson succumbed to his injuries that he suffered on Monday, 
September 8, 2008.  He was pronounced deceased at 11:05 A.M. today.  This 
case has become a homicide and continues.  We encourage anyone with 
information to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department or Broward County 
Crime Stoppers. 
 
Original: 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a shooting that occurred 
this morning at approximately 5:30 A.M.  The location of the shooting was 1234 
Northeast 5 Terrace, Fort Lauderdale, Florida.   
 
According to detectives, Marckenzy Nelson, B/M, 9/24/1985, was standing in 
front of this location when shots were fired in his direction.  Nelson was struck by 
gunfire and transported to Broward General Medical Center.  Nelson is currently 
listed in critical condition. 
 
Detectives have received information that a newer model white SUV was last 
seen leaving the area.  The vehicle may possibly be a Jeep Grand Cherokee. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this shooting is encouraged to contact 
Detective Jack DiCristofalo at 954-828-6096, Detective Ghalib Carmichael at 
954-828-5521, or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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